
 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you that list  of  the selected candidates for 

Nursery admissions (2023-24) will be displayed at our school 

website (dldavpp.in) as well as at School main gate in the morning 

of 20th January 2023. 

 

This list will contain the date and time slot allotted to you for the 

verification of documents and information about admission 

process.  

 

You are advised to check the list and act accordingly. 


